
Esteemed Board Chairman Sanzotta,

The purpose of this letter is to certify that from January 1, 2024 through June 13, 2024, there
have been zero (0) verified reports of harassment, intimidation, or bullying at Flex High School
of Cleveland.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Sterlekar
Principal
Flex High School of Cleveland


